
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  March 18, 2020 
To:   Ohio Medicaid Eye Care Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Transition of Care Extended for Superior Vision 
 
Summary 
The transition of care period has been extended through April 30, 2020 for providers continuing to 
service CareSource’s Ohio Medicaid members for routine vision care. This applies to providers who are 
not contracted with Superior Vision.  
 
Impact 
As of May 1, 2020, the transition of care period will expire and you will no longer be able to service 
CareSource Ohio Medicaid members for routine vision services as an in-network provider unless you 
have contracted with Superior Vision.  
 
Importance 
In order to continue servicing CareSource’s Ohio Medicaid members past April 30, 2020, please 
contact Superior Vision at 1(800)981-2435 or visit www.superiorvision.com/eye-care-professionals, and 
select “Join our network.”  
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